We sincerely regret to inform you that we were unable to accept your submission, “TITLE”, at “NWAV44: Intersections”, to be held in Toronto (October 22-25, 2015).
Due to the unusually large number of high-quality abstracts submitted this year, and the limited number of slots available in the program, we could not accommodate more than 60% of submissions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Despite this unfortunate news, we hope that you will join us in Toronto in October for an unusually exciting NWAV that will also include a wide range of professional development and social events.
Registration is available online (http://linguistics.utoronto.ca/nwav44/register.html), with reduced rates until August 28, 2015.





